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It’s been another very busy week this week.  We’re incredibly proud of 
the Year 6 pupils who have shown such resilience, determination and 

respect during their tests this week.  Well done to each and every one 
of you.  Horse Chestnut class assembly was very successful and it was 
wonderful to see the children’s enthusiasm for sharing their learning 
with the whole school community.

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Briar P
 Charlie M

   Seb T
     Arthur A

       Arlo L
        James D

          Scarlett CN            Phoebe N              Year 6
Safety - Please refrain from allowing your child to play on equipment 
after school.  This includes Acorn class’ outside area.

WELL DONE YEAR 6
A huge congratulations to our wonderful 
Year 6, who smashed SATs week in style. 
They worked incredibly hard and tried 
their absolute best. As well as attending 
a delicious daily SAT's breakfast, they 
were also kindly bought yummy donuts 
yesterday by Sam and a celebratory 
McDonald's breakfast this morning by our 
brilliant PTA. Thank you!

We would like to 
say a huge THANK 
YOU to Lauren Watson 
from Netballworld for 
donating a bag full of 
balls for our children 
to use. Netballworld 
provide programmes for 
children aged 2 upwards 
- if you are interested go 
to www.netballworld.
co.uk to find out more.

BREAK THE RULES DAY
Next Thursday is 'Break the 
rules day'.
If you choose to pay £5 to break the 
rules, please note, the rules below 
are the ONLY rules you can break....
l Wear your own clothes
l Have juice/squash in water bottle
l Teacher will provide sweets each 
   lesson
l Bring whatever snacks you’d like! 
   (no nuts)
l Have Crazy Hair
l We will provide a chocolate 
   spread and jam station for your 
   morning toast
l Sit where you want in assembly
l Wear nail polish 
If you do NOT want to break the 
rules, you may still come to school 
in non-uniform, for a small 
donation on the day. "I was really excited to 

share my learning with all the 
parents as I have enjoyed most 

aspects of our learning. Most of 
us were quite timid until it started, 

then we all loved it and now 
I can't wait for Year 5!"

Arlo Lee, Y4

PUPIL VOICE
- Y4 assembly

Horse Chestnut Assembly
Thank you to Horse Chestnut for a 
fabulous learning assembly today. They 
all spoke so clearly, and what a lot of 
learning you have done!




